
PS# 29 will celebrate Halloween on

Tuesday, October 31st!

STUDENTS MAY WEAR COSTUMES TO SCHOOL.
● Students can come to school fully dressed in

costume

● NO WEAPONS ARE PERMITTED!!

● Masks will only be allowed during the parade.

● NO BLOODY/GORY COSTUMES AND MAKEUP!

PARENTS ARE INVITED TO COME

WATCH OUR OUTDOOR HALLOWEEN

PARADE AT 2:15!

We are looking forward to our day of fun!


